American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

February 18, 2003
RE: REMEC

FCC ID: 120DPA40040G

After a review of the submitted information, | have a few comments on the above referenced Application.

1) The parts list provided does not appear to list the board components. Please provide a parts list that
includes this. Additionally, does REMEC desire confidentiality on the parts list. If so, please provide an
updated parts list as well.

2) The confidentiality letter mentions a block diagram. However this has not been provided as required by
CFR 2.1033(a)(5). Please provide.

3) The FCC ID listed on page 3 of the report does not appear to match the FCC ID given throughout the
application. Please correct.

4) For each test performed, please clarify if the test was performed with the device in a Combined Output
Mode or Isolated Output Mode.

5) The results given on page 7 of 15 for the radiated emissions appear to show a failing result because the
result is shown as dBm. The result should be reported as dB (below the limit). Please correct.

6) The spurious emissions at the antenna terminals 2.1051 all show a pass, but several readings exceed the
maximum —13 dBm limit (43+10logP). The information provided state that an external filter will be used.
Please provide further information regarding the specifications of this proposed component.
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Timothy R. Johnson
Examining Engineer

mailto: tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application.
Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. Correspondence should be
considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the Internet after a Grant of Equipment
Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button. In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, please note
that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.



